
  

NOTICE OF 
SUPPLEMENTAL BUDGET HEARING 

 
A public hearing on a proposed supplemental budget for the City of Tualatin, Washington/Clackamas 
Counties, State of Oregon, for the fiscal year July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016, will be held at the Juanita 
Pohl Center, 8513 SW Tualatin Road, Tualatin, Oregon. The hearing will take place on the 11th day of 
April at 7:00 P.M.  
 
The purpose of the hearing is to discuss the supplemental budget with interested persons. 
 
A copy of the supplemental budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after April 4, 2016 at 
Tualatin City Offices, 18880 S. W. Martinazzi Avenue, between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M. 
 

SUMMARY OF SUPPLEMENTAL BUDGET 
 
 
Core Area Parking District Fund

Resources Amount Requirements Amount

General Account Reserve 9,040$               Consultants 9,040$               

9,040$               9,040$               

 
 
Comments: 
Transfer money from the General Account Reserve to cover expenditures for analysis of ADA parking 
solutions in the Core Area District Parking Lots. 
 
 

Publish   March 31, 2016 


